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Technical disturbances on Nasdaq Nordic Production 

Due to technical disturbances on Genium Inet in Production, users will be experiencing 
connectivity issues. 

We are working on identifying the problem. 

  

An IT-Notice will be sent out once the issue has been resolved.  

  

For further information please contact: 

Technical Support 
+ 46 8 405 6750 
technicalsupport@nasdaq.com 

  

For technical questions please contact: 

Trade and Technical Support 
+ 46 8 405 6410 
operator@nasdaq.com 

The content of this message is based on the options you selected when you registered for news from Nasdaq 
Nordic. To modify the subscription, please edit your profile.  
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